
RE: Save the Parliamentary Budget Office

From: Elizabeth.May@parl.gc.ca

Sent: March-26-13 11:50:19 AM

To: bluegreen1965@live.com

Thank you for your email about the Parliamentary Budget Office.

 

I, too, share your concerns about Kevin Page and the PBO. I support Kevin Page and believe the PBO should be

accountable to Parliament and a transparent body that provides Canadians with informa"on about the

spending of public funds.

 

Since being in office, Mr. Page has been subject to the Harper Conserva"ves in"mida"on tac"cs. In a'emp"ng

to ensure accountability and transparency, Kevin Page has now found that his only recourse to do so is through

a federal court case. It is deplorable that a civil servant, whose job is to provide accountability and

transparency, is unable to do so.  

 

I believe the PBO should be independent of Parliament yet also accountable to it. The Parliamentary Budget

Officer should be elected by a majority of party leaders, and given adequate power and funding to carry out the

tasks it was mandated to do. Accountability and transparency are paramount to democracy and I hope that the

Parliamentary Budget Office can be a prime example of a democra"c ins"tu"on within Canada.

 

For more informa"on on this topic, here are some press releases in English and French:

 

h'p://elizabethmaymp.ca/news/publica"ons/press‐releases/2013/03/22/may‐praises‐page‐calls‐for‐major‐

pbo‐changes/

h'p://elizabethmaymp.ca/fr/news/publica"ons/press‐releases/2013/03/22/may‐praises‐page‐calls‐for‐major‐

pbo‐changes/

 

Thank you for wri"ng me.

 

Sincerely,
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Elizabeth May, O.C., M.P.

Member of Parliament for Saanich–Gulf Islands

Leader of the Green Party of Canada
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